
Agenda Note – Tayside CJA Area Plan 2014-17 

 

Members are advised that the Scottish Government have responded to Tayside CJA following the 

recent Area Plan Scrutiny Panel meeting, to say that no further changes are required to the draft 

which was agreed by Members at the June 2014 Board Meeting. As a result CJA Officers will now 

move to have the Area Plan 2014-17 designed, printed and published. 


